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Please don't allow them to be dumping chemicals into our Boysen reservoir! My family and our
in-laws visit this lake for recreational use and fishing multiple times a year. When I say multiple, I
mean at least 15 times a year. Whether it be in the middle of the winter or in the middle of the
summer, spring, fall, anytime of year. Most of our fishing that our family depends on comes from
this lake. We have a family of five, that includes our three children. We try to keep our food cost
down by providing our own means of traditional food from our home state. This includes hunting
for deer, fishing in our local lakes and reservoirs, and food from our local farmers. Our extended
family from as far as Utah, Alabama, New York, Washington, California, Colorado, and
surrounding cities in Wyoming come and visit at this lake as a family reunion every year. To have
our safety at stake and our children's safety at stake is a big issue! It impacts families like ours
greatly! If they are allowed to dump, who's next?? We need to protect our homeland, our resources,
and our health by saying no. Countless families vacation here, fish here all year round, do
recreational activities in the water, and depend on the water for various reasons. Are we not amping
up our tourist attractions to bring more money to our state? How will that be impacted if we allow
dumping?? There's just too much at stake, say no!
 


